Minutes for WAC Committee Meeting 

March 30, 2007 

SO 105 Conference Room; 10:00 a.m. – Noon

Present: Anne Bosworth, Donna Chamely-Wiik, Jeff Galin, Michele Hawkins, Lynne Hahn
NEXT WAC COMMITTEE MEETING: 
Friday, April 20, 2007; SO 105; 10:00 a.m. - Noon
I. Approval of Minutes from the Last Meeting 
II. Update on Funding from the Provost 
III. Final Review of IRB
The Committee read through the most recent revisions of Appendices A, B, & C for the IRB application.  Minor edits were suggested and later applied.  The revised documents are attached to these minutes.
IV. Continued Discussion of the WAC Criteria Explanation Documents 
Jeff explained that we are still revising these documents.  They are now in an easier to read bulleted format.  We are working to make sure that the language is precise and appropriately consistent between explanations of both the ENC 1102 Substitute Criteria and the 2000-4000 level courses.
V. Discussion of Non-compliance to WAC Criteria
Jeff asked the Committee to again consider the ramifications requiring faculty to participate in WAC training in order to teach WAC courses.  He’d faced a very difficult situation during one of this year’s WAC workshops; it was the unfortunate result of forced faculty participation in the WAC program.  The Committee was then asked to think through the problems that might arise once an official policy statement was presented to the UUPC.  It was agreed that Jeff and Anne would draft a statement for the next UUPC meeting, which will be held April 6, 2007.  Since we did not have a quorum of voting members present, a WAC Committee vote was deferred until all members had reviewed an electronic copy of the statement and voted by email.  By Tuesday, April 3, 2007 all voting members had replied via email and indicated their approval of the policy statement.  The final copy of this document is attached to these minutes.
